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June 29, 2017

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Dominion East Ohio Construction Notice for PIR 788 Pipeline
Replacement Project, Case No. 16-2334-GA-BNR

Dear Ms. McNeal:

This letter is to confirm a conversation with the Ohio Power Siting Board
(“OPSB”) Staff that the pipeline replacement project approved by the OPSB in
the above referenced matter has been shortened by 200 feet. Difficulties
developed in tying in the replacement pipeline with the existing pipeline so the
pipeline will tie in 200 feet sooner. A map is attached, which shows the
change. Thus there will be no adverse effect.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Attachment

Cc: Grant Zeto (w/Attachment)
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